
SEASON 2022 MAC SUPPORT REQUEST

January 13, 2022 

Meridian Arts Commission 

Thank you for your partnership and sponsorship of our theatrical season of shows that reach thousands 
of Treasure Valley area youth and families. We hope that you will consider supporting our 10th season.  

TVCT programs empower youth and inspire future innovators, entrepreneurs, creators, humanitarians 
and artists.  Performing arts experiences offer youth a safe space within which to take risks, explore new 
ideas, develop their sense of self, express themselves, and support others in doing the same.  Art 
education programs also build a climate of high expectation, discipline, and academic rigor that attracts 
businesses and strengthens community.  

2022 marks Treasure Valley Children’s Theater’s 10th year serving our community. In celebration of our 
10th year, we have a curated a season of performances that will inspire, unite, and surprise youth and 
families. We are calling 2022 our “WOW!” Season and invite Meridian Arts Commission to support the 
“WOW” through a season sponsorship of $6,000 to be applied to: 

• May 2022: A world premier musical adaptation of “A Bad Case of the Stripes” by David Shannon, adapted 
by Kate Haderlie. Four public performances planned. 

• Summer 2022: Library tours are BACK with a very special preview of our second world premier production 
of an original play, “Voyage of the Forgotten,” written by TVCT’s own Noah Charles Moody! Plans for 8 
public performances in the works. 

• It’s our 10th Season and what better way to celebrate than to revisit the first musical we ever produced as a 
company! Area youth ages 8-15 will have an opportunity to perform in "Schoolhouse Rock, Live! 
Jr.” Performances are being planned on our Mobile Stage in Boise, Meridian and an additional valley 
community. A total of 6 public performances being planned. 

• Fall 2022: School tours are BACK with the world premier, full length production of Noah Charles Moody’s 
original play "Voyage of the Forgotten.” The story reminds us of the value of friendship, unconditional love, 
and to believe in the impossible! A goal of 30 performances in the works. 

• Winter 2022: Our traditional holiday play is BACK! We’ve identified a fantastic adaptation of Charles 
Dickens’ “A Christmas Carol,” perfect for sharing at community festivals, corporate holiday parties, and 
more! A goal of 16 performances in the works. 

We hope we can count on your support for our 10th season! Please sign and return this agreement on or 
before February 15, 2022. 

____________________________________ __________________________________________ 
Autumn Kersey, Executive Director    
Treasure Valley Children’s Theater   Meridian Arts Commission

PO BOX 9144 BOISE, ID 83707 208.287.TVCT (8828) TREASUREVALLEYCHILDRENSTHEATER.COM

Supporter Recognition and Benefits:

Logo and listing as a sponsor on all marketing materials; Full page ad in all production programs;  
Verbal acknowledgement at every public performance; Social media shout outs; Inclusion in our 
quarterly newsletter; Logo placement on our website; Logo and link from our website; Opportunity 
to have a representative assist with one curtain speech per show title; Opportunity to have a booth 
and/or distribute information to event guests. . 

http://treasurevalleychildrenstheater.com

